
VR	PAC	Meeting	May	10 
	
Approval	of	April	minutes		
	
1st	Pam	Duncan	
2nd	Kim	Gailloux		
	
There	was	no	correspondence	this	month.	
	
Admin	Report	
	
There	is	going	to	be	a	rugby	tournament	at	Gordon	Head	on	Friday.	
	
View	Royal	is	starting	to	take	on	new	staff	and	has	hired	Pam		
	
Enrolment	for	next	year	is	up	
	
Input	to	be	received	and	considered	for	student	placement	next	year	
	
There	will	be	more	combined	(split)	classes	next	year		
	
Jump	Rope	for	Heart	raised	almost	$7000	
	
Grade	5	camp	forms	have	been	sent	home	
	
Treasures	Report		
	
Bank	$28,457.48	
Gaming	Account	$11,837.12	
Total	funds	balance	$40,151.49	
	
Movie	night	made	$525.00	
	
Entry	by	donation	is	working	well.		
	
Finds	from	gaming	account	cannot	be	expended	for	playground		
	
Playground		
	
Fundraising	is	still	on	going.	
It	was	suggested	to	have	a	playground	raffle	to	raise	funds	for	playground.	Prizes	TBA	
Motion	to	pass	UNANIMOUS	
Spring	Dance	
	
DJ	has	been	hired	and	posters	are	up	
	



It	will	be	a	summer	theme	
	
Hotdogs	will	he	served.	There	are	plastic	condiment	bottles	in	cage	
	
Kim	will	go	to	Costco	for	goods.	Also	checking	cage	for	freezies	in	the	deep	freeze.	
	
Family	oriented	dance.	All	students	must	be	accompanied	by	an	adult.		
3	supervisors	are	needed		
	
Fun	Fair	
Mo	had	asked	for	the	Fun	Fair	to	be	paid.	12	were	in	favour	of	having	it	stay	as	a	PAC	sponsored	
event.		
	
There	will	be	a	50/50	draw.	
	
Agendas	
	
We	are	purchasing	the	same	agendas	for	grades	1-5.	PAC	dates	are	needed	by	the	end	of	May.	
	
School	Supplies	
	
Monks	is	waiting	on	grade	4	supply	list.	
Information	to	be	sent	home	to	families	in	June.	
	
	
Pam	transfers	the	chair	to	Read	to	officiate	PAC	elections		
	
Jackie	Raby	was	elected	TREASURER		
Amanda	Campbell	was	elected	SECRETARY	
Syrus	Stogran	was	elected	VICE	PRESIDENT		
Pamela	Duncan	was	elected	PRESIDENT	
Chris	Synesael	was	elected	Parent	at	Large#1	
Tarrie	Simpson	was	elected	Parent	at	Large#2		
Trisha	Tahouney	was	elected	Fundraising	Coordinator	
Kimberly	Meadows	was	elected	Earthquake	Preparedness		
Carrie	LeBlanc	was	elected	as	our	VCPAC	representative	
	
	
Read	transfers	the	chair	to	Pam	
	
	
Kellee	Synesael	was	elected	as	Fun	Food	Coordinator		
	
Catherine	Chernoff	was	elected	as	Bottle	Drive	Coordinator			
	
Chris	Pritchard	was	elected	as	Webmaster	and	Communications	Coordinator	



	
Fun	Food		
	
Kellee	mentioned	having	Cliff	Powers	from	Extreme	Outreach	do	hotdogs	for	Fun	Food.	We	will	
hear	more	in	June.	
	
	
Motion	to	adjourn	7:55pm	
	
1st	-	Jackie	Raby		
2nd	-	Kim	Gailloux		
	
	
	
	
	
	


